Due to COVID-19 and the restrictions put in place by the Governor of California and the President of the United States, TTT is closed for the off season. The board is currently assessing this rapidly changing situation with the utmost care for our members and staff. The April newsletter will have more details about re-opening, precautions, and guidelines for the Summer season. While the staff will be available to answer phones and emails, please take care when addressing them in this difficult time. This is a Board decision to be compliant with guidelines set forth by our government and news/updates will be distributed in the April Newsletter and on the website.

Take care-The Board